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4th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to the national restrictions which come into force on Thursday 5th November, it will no longer be 

possible for the academy to allow pupils in Year 10 and Year 11 to leave the academy site during the 

lunch period. This will need to continue until the national restrictions have been lifted on the 2nd 

December.  

As part of the risk assessment process, we have carefully reviewed the government guidance and in 

order to ensure full compliance with the national restrictions, allowing large groups of pupils to gather 

outside of the academy building at lunch time is not possible. 

Please be aware that additional space will be made available within the academy to cater for each 

year group safely within their year group bubble.  

We apologise for the short notice and we would ask that your child brings either a packed lunch to 

school or has sufficient money on their school account to purchase food. 

We realise that this will be disappointing for pupils and we hope that this is a short-term adjustment 

to our lunch-time arrangements.  We thank you for your understanding and co-operation during these 

challenging times. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr G Panayiotou 

Headteacher 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs D Cook 

Associate Headteacher 

 

 


